
 

  

WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Goulburn-Broken Regional Water Service Committee 

MEETING DATE 6 June 2017 

ATTENDEES 

 

VISITORS 

Craig Madden (chair), Wayne Spinks (deputy), Craig Winnell , Sandy Mackenzie, 
Menon Parameswaran, Peter Clydesdale, Cathy Wood. 

Andrew Shields, Jock Richardson, Karina Joy, Matt Pethybridge, Geoff Cutter. 

APOLOGIES Mark Foletta, Andrew Maffascioni 

Main Topics Discussed 

Water Resource Update  

• Provided a resource position update. 
• Some healthy discussion relating to the progress of the Broken Reliability Group, challenges, options, 

and motions were discussed in depth.  
• Committee requested the background work already undertaken by the Broken Reliability Group to be 

made available to them.  

Groundwater & Streams Update  

• Provided an update of the resource position. 
• An update of the development and implementation of the West Goulburn Management Plan 
• explained the current salinity sampling program in the SIR and presented some cost saving initiatives for 

endorsement. The Committee supported the amendment to the current regime and offered some 
suggestions for consideration.  

• An update on the Watermatch launch was received positively.  
• The Committee was informed on the proposal to remove of the 20% loss of entitlement in a downstream 

unregulated trade. This was endorsed unreservedly by the committee.  

Annual Pricing Review 2017/18  

• Presented the background rationale that formulates our pricing and explained the regulations that define 
this process. There was some discussion and questions were answered to the Committees satisfaction.  

Customer Survey Results  

• General discussion around the survey results and the positive level of satisfaction with GMW. 
  


